

Dear Seminole County Families, Businesses and Residents,

It is my pleasure and privilege to introduce myself to the greater Seminole County Public Schools community. I have been elected to serve as Chairperson for the SCPS Business Advisory Board (BAB).

My family, home, and business are all located in Seminole County. I am committed to our community's success and welcome the opportunity to increase my service by supporting our public schools in this new role.

Prior to being named as Chairperson, I served as a member of the BAB alongside other respected members of Seminole County and its business community. Our charge, as the Business Advisory Board, is to assist and advise the School Board and its staff in the planning and management of the Seminole County Public School system. We serve the district in an effort to increase efficiencies, identify best practices, and serve as an information conduit between the business and education communities.

The BAB's membership reflects a diverse group of industry leaders with backgrounds in accounting, construction, finance, insurance, law, logistics, marketing, mental health, psychology, real estate, strategic planning, and technology. I welcome the community's participation in our work. Our public schools depend on the community's involvement and investment in their success. I encourage you to contact me or any other member of the BAB if you have an interest in service or wish to provide input.

Sincerely,

Holly C. Salmons Chairperson, Business Advisory Board Seminole County Public Schools 2022-2023